
Relating to those who are suffering

Registration Form
There is no charge for this event, but advanced registration is required. Please contact Rev. Cassie Wolfe at 
330-410-6891  or cswolfe@corp.oprs.org by Wednesday September 25 to reserve your space! Or if preferred, mail 
registration form to Rockynol Chaplains’ Office, 1150 W. Market St., Akron, Ohio 44313.

Name _____________________________________ Church _ ________________________________________

Address ____________________________________________________________________________________

Phone _____________________________________ Number Attending_ _______________________________
                                                                                                                                              (Attendance limited to first 60 registered) 

E-mail Address_ _____________________________________________________________________________

Rockynol’s Myrna and Hugh Porter Chapel • 1150 W. Market Street, Akron, Ohio 44313 • www.rockynol.org 
Limited parking is available at the W. Market St. entrance. General parking can be found at 1275 W. Exchange St.

A reception will follow in the Garden Room, where Don’t Sing Songs to a Heavy 
Heart will be available for purchase.  For general information call Rockynol’s 
Chaplain, Rev. Diane Walker, at 330-867-2150, ext. 335.

Don’t Sing Songs
to the Heavy Hearted

A practical workshop for pastors, Stephen Ministers, faith community nurses and church leaders. 

“Like one who takes away a garment on a cold day, 
		  or like vinegar poured on a wound, 
			   is one who sings songs to a heavy heart.” 
					     -Proverbs 25:20

After the death of his wife, Stephen Ministries founder and executive director 
Dr. Kenneth C. Haugk began to research what was really helpful for people going 
through great suffering. His book Don’t Sing Songs to a Heavy Heart was written as 
a result. Joanne Foster, a gerontologist and director of senior adult ministries at 
Upper Arlington Lutheran Church, is offering a seminar at Rockynol featuring this 
book. Come be renewed as we hear Dr. Haugk’s wisdom, which will guide us to 
reach out effectively to those around us who are suffering. 

Thursday, October 3, 2013 • 1:00-2:30 p.m.
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